## PG 1

## BOARD OF ASSESSORS TOWN HALL HAMILTON MA 01936

MEETING:

HAMILTON BOARD OF ASSESSORS

DATE of MEETING: March 24, 2021 Wednesday-4:00 PM

ATTENDING: Chris Campbell, Joe Shaktman and John Speidel

Steve Ozahowski via Zoom

The meeting was called to order at 4:07 PM

The Board of Assessors granted the following 2020 abatement applications, all votes were unanimous:

350 Essex St. was abated from 559,900 to 546,400,.

17 Washington Ave. was abated from 466,300 to 431,900 seconded

1 Spinglar Drive was abated from 989,600 to 949,500. seconded.

21 Martel Rd. was abated from 622,800 to 613,500.

Bayer Healthcare LLC owner of A Dr. Scholls Kiosk located in CVS at 15 Walnut Street was abated from 4,136 to 0.

Chris Campbell motioned and Joe Shaktman seconded.

The Board of Assessors denied the following abatement applications, all votes were unanimous:

14 Griffith Rd.

292 Bridge Street

3 Arthur Ave.

710 Bay Road

31 Bay Road

435 Bay Road

Joe Shaktman made a motion and Chris Campbell seconded.

The Board reviewed and signed 67 Motor Vehicle Excise abatements for February.

The Board reviewed and signed 2 Boat Excise abatements.

At 4:35 Steve Ozahowski made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Chris Campbell seconded and the vote was unanimous.

Respectfully submitted,

John Speidel

-----BOARD OF ASSESSORS